Bill#50



From:

Sasha Auffrey <sashy135@hotmail.com>

To:

<hebbgd@gov.ns.ca>

Date:

30 October 2009 07:57 PM

Subject:

Sasha Auffrey

Oct 30, 2009

Gordon Hebb

NS

Dear Hebb,

I am appalled to see that the Nova Scotia government is attempting to revise the provincial Wilderness Areas Protection Act to allow the commercial slaughter of baby seals on Hay Island.

Something needs to be done, soon. I refuse, as do my friends and family

to visit or buy products made in or from NS. I hope NS makes the right decision.

For the sake of the seals and for Nova Scotia, please act now to safeguard the Wilderness Areas Protection Act and ensure that grey seals on Hay Island are protected from commercial seal hunting as they legally should be.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Sasha Auffrey 281 Bahama st Dieppe, NB E1A 5W1 (506) 850-0342